
Hello Snow families! 
When this year’s 5th-Grade class was dismissed on March 12th, 
little did they know they would be saying goodbye to their 
elementary school, along with many of the ‘lasts’ that were yet to 
come. 

With the help of the school staff and the PTA, let’s come together 
and celebrate them and their years at Snow with a sign for their 
yard! Each sign is only about $5. You can donate at the secure 
link here. Congrats class of 2020! 

https://checkout.square.site/pay/98e3529311054f29aff77f5eb8887555

